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29 June 2016
Dear Jake and Mike,

This July marks the 31* anniversary of the founding of my organization. 1 have had the great
privilege of working with some of the most renowned clients in the entertainment industry and
beyond, as well as some of the most accomplished and powerful individuals shaping our world. 1t
has been enormously gratifying to launch so many careers and see so many of the individuals |
have counseled and placed go on to leadership roles on both the creative and business sides of
the industry. It has given my life great purpose. None of this would have been possible without
your ability to help me to navigate through so many changes in our economy over so many years.
We've been through the ups and downs of business cycles, but never lost focus of what our
objectives were and | have you to thank. You’re not only brilliant financial strategists and
accountants, you are consummate professionals who deeply care about your clients; you are rare
gems. In the most challenging moments you gave me hope, and in the greatest moments you
kept me centered and on track. You have been loyal beyond words.

So as we celebrate another year, thank you seems almost inadequate. Let’s keep going. We are
doing important work that is changing lives and shaping the future of the clients with whom we
work...could not have done it without the two of you and the team at VFGCPAS.
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